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The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), Bureau of Health Professions 
(BHPr), is beginning a process to recruit for high-level public health positions.  The Head of 
BHPr and Associate Administrator for HRSA, Janet Heinrich, DrPH, RN, FAAN, will discuss 
these positions with the Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice 
(Council).  Council member organizations and others leaders within the public health community 
can be of great assistance by helping HRSA identify exceptional candidates and encouraging 
these individuals to submit their names for consideration by HRSA.  There will be an opportunity 
to discuss with Dr. Heinrich these positions and other public health opportunities within HRSA. 


